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Created on Tuesday, 10/07/2008 2:22 PM by Thomas Prince        Just a quick blog during a break! 

I am now two days into my first and apart from the long drives everything is going brilliantly, its a lovely school and the  resources that they have here for us are staggering, we even have our own room kitted out with advice books and PC's. The status of the school as a specific teacher training school has been faithfully observed with a comprehensive induction taking in such areas as SEN and behavioural policy.

Furthermore, my mentor has arranged a timetable that features not only whatever teaching i'll be doing, but also some observation of A-Level English Language. Obviously, with my self acknowledged deficiencies in this area this is a fantastic opportunity not only to observe as a potential teacher, but also to augment the study i am undertaking in my own time. Moreover, my mentor has provisionally arranged for me to accompany this class on a trip, an outing that should allow me plenty of scope in regards to my QTS standards. 

I've already started to try and get involved in school life, myself and Rachel observed a lesson with a Skills7 group that we will soon be taking over as a shared teaching project. This group is mainly comprised of SEN pupils and will, according to the department, allow us plenty of scope and freedom in the way we teach.  I've also just taken part in a school sponsored walk, this allowed me to truly meet the pupils for the first time and see them as people rather than just theoretical presences. 
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In my previous blog I referred to English Language as my major area of subject weakness. Since then I have tried to address this in a number of ways. A visit to the Adsetts Centre allowed me access to a host of books (although I was unable to find the ones that Sarah recommended!) Of particular interest was David Crystal’s The English Language, this book is conversational in tone and easy to read. That said, its utility in regards to my weaknesses was limited, rather than specifics it focuses upon the origins and variations in regard to the English Language. I think it would be useful for classroom work in regards to the conventions of the language and the way it colloquially recounts the history of English. Moreover, it contains a number of useful diagrams. 

More immediately useful, but much less exciting, was Paul Kroeger’s Analysing Grammar: An Introduction. In order to maximize efficiency of time, I cross referenced the Letts audit with the contents of this book and as such was able to quickly associate myself with concepts that had previously seemed slightly alien.  

For a more immediate (and simplistic) reference point, I used the Penguin Dictionary of Literary Terms and Literary Theory. This was useful for considering terms rather than specific concepts and has allowed me to further interpret some of the more opaque English Language books that I have attempted to embrace.

 Aside from English language, I have learnt a lot from this week’s sessions. Whilst I previously considered myself IT literate to a reasonable degree, Trevor’s session allowed me to harness these skills in a new and creative manner that I hadn’t thought possible (and that only in regards to Microsoft Word!). Whilst not allocated one myself, I enjoyed playing around with the tablet PC’s and was staggered by how clever they are and how much scope there is to use them in the classroom.

